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August 11, 2022 

 

Dear Private School Music Colleague: 

 

The Pinellas County Music Educators Association (PCMEA) is committed 

to providing the students of Pinellas County the best All County experience 

possible. Pinellas All County Music Events are produced by Pinellas 

County Schools in partnership with PCMEA. If you are planning to 

participate in our 2022-2023 All-County Events, please be reminded of the 

following policies.  

 

1. Directors must join PCMEA as an Honorary Member and pay a $20 

membership fee.  

2. Each student must pay a $15 audition fee. Note that this fee does not 

ensure placement into an All County ensemble. 

3. Elementary students are selected by director nomination. The $15 

student audition fee will cover elementary participation. 

4. Students auditioning for a secondary All-County ensemble must be 

part of a band, chorus, or orchestra at the school they attend 

consistent with the ensemble for which they are auditioning.  

The application for Honorary membership is found on our website, 

(http://www.pcmea-fl.org) under the All-County tab. Send the completed 

form and your fees for membership and student registrations to Katherine 

LaRose at Palm Harbor Middle School (1800 Tampa Rd. Palm Harbor, FL 

34683).  Vital information regarding auditions, rehearsals, and 

performances will be posted on the website as it becomes available. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions via e-mail at 

turcotta@pcsb.org. We are looking forward to another rewarding All 

County Music Festival! 

 

Sincerely,       

Amber Turcott 

President 
 

http://www.pcmea-fl.org/
mailto:turcotta@pcsb.org

